
 

March 09, 2022.  12.00. 

 

 Dear Foreign Students! 

 

University informs, that process of evacuation took place. 

All foreign students who wished, left Ukraine and are in a 

safe place now. 

As of today, University is working and is ready to resume 

education online. 

We shall inform you immediately as soon as the decision is 

made to resume education. 

Please follow the official information on the website of the 

Dean's Office 

 

      Dean’s Office 

 


